
During the CATT Feasibility Study, the Program Development Work Group and Leadership Team 

identified services to include in a new comprehensive facility that would triage and treat substance use 

disorders in Washington County. A high priority was placed on aligning and complimenting other 

community services and supports that currently exist. The services were organized into buckets that we 

called core, core plus, co-located and integrated, and community/partner provided services. These 

service buckets were prioritized so that the project is scalable and responsive to future needs. The 

priority list will also help if Washington County cannot afford to provide everything all at once. 

 

 

 


